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PURCHASING SUMMARY
City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office
Police Department Portable Radios

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section #3-223, Cooperative
Purchasing, it is recommended that the State of Arizona contract #ADSP013-036880 is to be
utilized for the purchase of portable radios for the Police Department.

The City of Maricopa’s Police Department has reviewed the specifications of the Portable Radios
and worked with the City of Maricopa Purchasing Staff to research a cooperative contract(s) for
the purchase. It was determined that utilizing the cooperative contract from the State of Arizona
was the best option. These contracts were competitively solicited and awarded to Motorola on
11-29-2012 and runs through 11-29-2017.

Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the
favorable pricing obtained by using the State of Arizona contract, it is recommended that the
purchase be awarded to Motorola. The estimated amount of this purchase $27,773.26.

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Bellin
Purchasing Coordinator
April 4, 2017




